
 

FUNDRAISERS 
 

We will be looking 
at holding a quiz 
night this term. 

Keep an eye out in 
our next newsletter 

for more  details. 

Cailin 5th on Vault 
 

Abigene 6th on 
Floor 

 
 
 

NEW ZEALAND NATIONALS CHAMPIONSHIPS 2021 

Congratulations to all our athletes that competed at NZ Nationals       
Championships in Auckland. You presented the club and Taranaki with 

pride and great sportsmanship. We are very proud of you all.                 
Congratulations to Shirley Baker & Hayley Jury who received their Coaches 

Medals. Congratulations to Meghan Dorrell Step 10 winning two gold 
medals, for bar and beam. Olivia Earl for winning silver in the 15-16 Years 

for Tumbling. Anastasia Jones who won Gold  on Floor in Step 5 Overs. 
Congratulations to Cailin who is 5th in NZ for her amazing Vault in Step 7, 

Abigene placed 6th on Floor for Step 8 and Vivi qualified for Day 2 and 
placed 9th Day 1 and 12th Day 2 in NZ for Step 5, Vivi also placed 4th on 

Floor and 6th on Beam. Olivia, Anastasia, Vivi and Chloe also received 
their proficiency pins. Well done Everyone! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ONLINE PAYMENTS 

ALL online payments 
NEED to have a reference 

with Child Name and   
Invoice Number.       

Thank You.  

COMPETITION SQUAD 

Our Club is on the hunt 
for anyone who may 

want to join our WAG 
Competitive Stream 
(Women’s Artistic    

Gymnastics) If you are 
keen then we need you!  

Come and talk to one of 
our coaches who will 
point you in the right 

direction.  

Thank You 

ALL TERM FEES PAYMENTS 

 All Term fees are now due. Payments must be received for 
your child/ren to be eligible for their class. Thank you to the 
ones who have already made payment or have arranged for 

payment. Much Appreciated. 

ALL TERM FEES MUST BE PAID AT THE START OF THE TERM 

Bank Details are: TSB Waitara: Gymnastics Waitara.  

15-3945-0132954-00.  Ref: Child Name/Invoice Number 

 

BIRTHDAY PARTIES 

Choose us for an original, fun, active, enjoyable birthday    
party. 

Jump in the pit, swing on the bars, balance along the beams 
and bounce around on our AirTrack and floor. Head over to 

our website www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz and click on    
birthday parties to find out more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TARANAKI PRIMARY AND INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL FESTIVAL 

This year our club will be hosting this event at the end of     
August. Get in touch with your school to see how your child 
can enter. If you would like more information please don’t 

hesitate to contact  

Hayley at hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Thank you from the team @ GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


